
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
Healthy congregations are those that are missionally focused and stable in terms of resources (people as 
well as financial).  They manage conflict, and continue to re-evaluate their internal and external contexts 
and adapt accordingly.   

The Next Steps for Healthy Congregations Grant is one way in which National Capital Presbytery 
partners with its congregations, by providing matching funds of up to $20,000 a year for congregations 
taking the next step in church growth by creating a new program or staff position. 

To be considered for the Next Step Grant, churches must have completed the Congregational 
Assessment Tool and should be in the Transformational quadrant.  More information about the grant 
and the process can be found at www.ncptransforms.org  Proposals are due by November 15, 2019 for 
the 2020 fiscal year.  These grants as well other grants from the Transformation Team of the Presbytery 
are available through Unified Mission Giving and the Resurrection Fund. 
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